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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S  

 

Dates for your diary. 

 

24.05.22 

Its Takes A City—  

Year 5 Trip to Royal 

Albert Hall 

25.05.2022 

Queens Jubilee Party 

26.05.22 

Year 1 Trip to the    

Victorian Museum 

27.05.2022 

Children finish for 1/2 

term 

06.06.2022 

Children return from 

1/2 term 

08.06.2022 

Yr 3 Communion    

Retreat (in school) 

Yr 5 Gardening Club 

09.06.2022 

DolyMoch Meeting—

Year 6 parents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St. Anne's Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

MAY PROCESSION 

Thank you so much for your incredibly 
kind and generous contribution of     
flowers for our May procession.  When 
the children walked into the hall to start 
the service, I had never seen it looking so 
beautiful.  Your generosity always         
overwhelms me, and I can assure you 
that it is never taken for granted.  The 
children have loved going to look at our 
beautiful prayer garden and finding the 
flower that they brought in, in                
dedication to Mary.  Their behaviour was 
impeccable, as always. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

On June 18th, five children from our 
school, and one past pupil, will be              
making their first holy communion.  I 
have a leaflet that I am ready to send to 
the parents that has more detail of the 
day itself, but I am just awaiting for it to 
be approved by Father Stephen.  We are 
sure it will be a wonderful day for the 
children, and we hope that their              
classmates join them on this special day 
to journey in faith with them.  We will 
certainly be looking for some children to 
form part of the choir on this day so 
please keep the date free if you can.  It 
will be at St. Anne’s at 12.00. 

SATs 

Next week is the turn of our key stage 1 
children (year 2) to sit their SATs.  We 
keep this very low key for them, as they 
are so young, and we absolutely do not 
want then to worry about them in any 
way.  It is, however, incredibly important 
that they are in school every day.  If, for 
any reason, your child cannot attend, it is 
vital that you let the school know as 
soon as possible. The papers are marked 
by our staff in school as opposed to   
being sent away (like the KS2 SATs) and 
we will let you know the results when 
we send home their yearly report later in 
the term.  Please ensure they are well 
rested and ready for Monday.  Thank 
you 

HOME TIME 

The reason Mrs Gough and I still 

stagger entry into school at the 

end of the day is because, if we 

don’t, there is  a bottleneck on 

the school playground.  The   

children are so sensible in      

walking to greet you as you 

reach them.  If there are too 

many parents, they cannot see 

you as clearly and what has    

become a very efficient system 

breaks down.  Sometimes we are 

not greeted with understanding 

when we stop people entering, 

but we never keep people 

waiting for long and it actually is 

a lot quicker for you in the long 

run.  We are not trying at annoy 

people, but after using this     

system for over two years now, 

we believe it is the quickest, 

safest and easiest way for you all 

to collect your children and to 

get home as quickly as possible.  

May I remind you again that no 

scooters or bikes should be         

ridden on site ANYWHERE,            

including  on the pavement by 

the car park.  WE request you 

leave any wheeled toys with us 

by the gate and collect when you 

exit.  In doing this, everyone will 

be kept safe and no staff will be 

lumbered with an expensive 

repair job from a bike/scooter 

crashing into their car.  Thank 

you for your co-operation.  

 

ROYAL ALBERT HALL 

We are so excited to be taking the 
year 5 children to The Royal Albert 
Hall on Tuesday.  This really is a 
‘once in a lifetime’ experience for 
them.  It will be my first time to 
visit it, let alone sing in it.  Thank 
you so much for supporting them 
in attending.  They really will     
remember it forever!  As I said last 
week, I will take lots of photos and 
look forward to sharing them with 
you in next week’s newsletter. 

TWITTER  

Please can I remind you about our 
twitter page.  We try to update it 
as often as possible with what the 
children have been doing in school.  
It is a great way to see what your 
child has been doing in school, 
especially if your child (like most) 
says they have been doing              
nothing!!  It would be fantastic to 
get more interactions on our posts, 
so please do follow us and gain an 
insight into the parts of the school 
day that you do not normally see. 

@SaintAnnesCPS  

                           JUBILEE  

We are very much looking forward 
to our Jubilee celebrations next 
week.  At the minute, the forecast 
is changing regularly—if we do not 
get the weather, we will have to 
postpone for another date as we 
do not have the facilities to bring it 
indoors.  Remember though, if we 
get blessed with good weather, all 
of the children and staff are invited 
to wear red, white and blue. 

Can we politely request that no parents, pupils or siblings ride any bikes or scooters on site. 



 Star Star 

Year R Conorly Maxi 

Year 1 Hughie Maisy-Leigh 

Year 2 Mya Tyonna 

Year 3 Victory Harley 

Year 4 Zane Alexandru 

Year 5 Eryk Sienna 

Year 6 Oliver Adley 

Well done to all of our stars. We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

this week.  

Levi, Moise, Mylo, Tavian, Rose, Teresa, Omar, Mia, 

Emma S 

Year Group 
Helpful and      

loving 
Attentive 
and kind 

Listening 
and      

learning 

Open and 
honest 

1 2 3 46   

2 5 2 21 2 

3 15 22 45 5 

4 2 14 11 1 

5 7 3     

6         






